  Forest Park Crew, Inc.
Summer 2022 Minutes




The following was voted via email by members of the FP Crew Board:

June 9, 2022

Don Green was voted in as Director of Operations by all FP Crew Board members


June 22, 2022

Mark Eramo was voted in as FP Crew President by all FP Crew Board members. Mark will remain the Director of Maintenance, but the club will be actively looking to fill one of these two positions for the upcoming 2022-2023 crew season. 

June 26, 2022

Michael Critchley was voted in as 1st VP/Fundraising by all FP Crew Board members.

July 1, 2022

Board agreed to lease one more rack space at FPHS to John Paul for their 4+ for $100 through the end of the 2023 season.

July 29, 2022

Board voted to approve a $2500 ceiling cap for the repair of the Colossus by Finish Line. Finish Line will provide the club a written estimate and it may be higher than the approved $2500. Board will vote again to either approve or disapprove the repair if the cost is higher.

August 3, 2022

Board voted to replace the tires of the boat trailer since all existing tires are all dry rotted.

August 22, 2022

Board voted to approve the purchase of six recruiting, reusable signs by Coach Bob for $350.


















